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This week we have been finding out about the huge variety of creatures and plants, 

which live in the rainforests around the world. This has led us onto discussing all the 

environmental issues regarding the destruction of the rainforests and the children 

have been particularly interested in deforestation for commercial reasons .They may 

well ask you about palm oil and want to look at products which have this in whilst 

they are out shopping with you!  

We have been investigating factor pairs in maths and made factor bugs, which is 

helping the children to make links with multiplication and division. We will continue 

to explore more division next week also. 

Preparations for Christmas have started and we have been busy making our natural 

owls in readiness to sell on our stall. We are however still desperate for medium 

sized pinecones and would appreciate if you could look for some more for us over 

the weekend –thank you.  

We have also sent home words for the play and hope to pull it together next week. 

Once again, we would appreciate your help in supporting your child to learn their 

words as we have a short time frame. 

I have seen a huge improvement in the children accessing their Bug Club and 

Mathsletics homework this week and I know many of you are also visiting the 

suggested timetables websites too .Thank you as this is helping the children 

enormously with their learning .                                                     

 

                                                     Mrs Moncrieff  

 

 

Impossible or not ? Can you pass a 

ball around your circle in 3 seconds?  

 

Children had work as an efficient 

team to achieve this task in the 

time. 



 

    

 

 

 

 

                   

        

             

 

                                                                  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


